
PASJ Award for Young Scientists Given to Dr. Miho Shimada
Dr. Miho Shimada, an assistant professor at the High Energy Accelerator Research Organization (KEK), who 

worked at UVSOR with Prof. Masahiro Katoh in 2006-2007, received the PASJ Award for Young Scientists from 

the Particle Accelerator Society of Japan in 2011 for her study titled “Study on the beam dynamics associated with 

the coherent synchrotron radiation”. Congratulations, Dr. Shimada!  

The Encouragement Award for Students at the 14th XAFS Annual 

Meeting Given to Mr. Keitaro Eguchi 
Mr. Keitaro Eguchi, a Ph.D. candidate at the Graduate University for Advanced Studies (SOKENDAI) working 

with Prof. Toshihiko Yokoyama, received the Encouragement Award for Student from the Japanese XAFS Society 

in 2011 for his oral presentation on “Formation and magnetic properties of iron nanoparticles deposited on 

Si3N4/Si(111)”. Congratulations, Mr. Eguchi! 




